
D211 POST: YEARBOOK SALES OPEN IN
D211 SCHOOLS

As students pass through high school and beyond, a great way to preserve memories is
the timeless school yearbook.  With the 2020-2021 school year being one of new
educational experiences never before seen, this year’s yearbook will serve as a
little more.  For many schools, the 2021 yearbooks will preserve a unique moment in
history.

District 211 schools have announced that students can purchase their yearbooks
through myschoolbucks.com or in-person in the school office.  While sales are on-
going, each school has their own deadline for pre-orders. 

 

Palatine High School has stated that they will wrap up pre-orders of the 2021
Spotlight on February 24.  Assistant Principal Kim Glaser said that the school is
only purchasing a very limited supply of additional copies so students are encouraged
to pre-order to guarantee a copy. 
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Pre-orders of the 50th anniversary edition of the Shimmer from Schaumburg High School
and William Fremd High School’s Valhallan are available through May 1st.  James B.
Conant High School’s Conavite and Hoffman Estates High School’s Halcyon pre-orders
will be taken through the final day of the 2020-2021 school year. 

 

Students who have questions regarding the 2021 yearbook orders and cost are
encouraged to speak with their guidance counselors.    For help setting up a
MySchoolBucks account visit https://www.myschoolbucks.com/ver2/help/gethelpvideos.
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